
You're Invited to Our Family-Friendly End-

of-Year Gathering! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

As the year comes to a close, we would love to celebrate with you at our End-of-Year Gathering! 

Date: Saturday, December 30, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: 123 Celebration Lane, Hometown, ST 12345 

Join us for an afternoon filled with fun activities, great food, and joyful company. There will be 

games for the kids, and a potluck dinner, so please bring your favorite dish to share! 

Kindly RSVP by December 15, 2023. 

We hope to see you there! 

Warm wishes, 

The Smith Family 


